STATE OF MAINE : Docket No. 2010-235
PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION

August 12, 2010
MAINE PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION IECG REQUEST FOR ONE DAY

Long-Term Contracting for Offshore Wind EXTENSION TO FILE REPLY COMMENTS
Energy and Tidal Energy Projects

Now comes the Industrial Energy Consumer Group (IECG) by and through its attorneys
and requests a one business day extension, until Monday, August 16, 2010 to file reply
comments in the above-captioned matter. In support of this motion, IECG regites as follows.

On June 20, 2010, the Commission issued its Request for Commen’é in thfs matter, in
which it established the deadline for filing comment' at June 6, 2010, and the deadline fof.filing
reply-comments of June 13, 2010. Due to a state shutdown day, however, the deadline for filing
initial comments was effectively extended until June 9, 2010. IECG requests an equivalent
extension to ﬁ!e reply comments. .We are authorized fo represent that the Office of the Public
Advocate and Eastport Tidal Power do not object to this request. We have not contacted other

commenters.
Respectfully submitted this 12th day of August, 2010,
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